

THOMAS A. STEWART

EDITOR, MANAGING DIRECTOR

March 5, 2007

Ruth D. Raisfeld, Esq. Alternative Dispute Resolution Services 47 Secor Road Scarsdale, New York 10583

Dear Ms. Raisfeld:

Thanks very much for your letter about diversity-or the lack of it-in the cartoons published in HBR. Oddly (except that we know how these things happen) the problem hadn't been noticed by our art director (a woman), the people on the "cartoon committee" that work with her (all women), or anyone else. I just checked the last couple of issues of The New Yorker and found that the same situation obtains, more or less. It's a fixable problem. We'll fix it. And, again, thanks.

Yours sincerely,

Thomas A. Stewart

617 783 7595 FAX 617 783 7493 tstewart@hbsp.harvard.edu www.hbr.org

> 60 HARVARD WAY BOSTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02163

HARVARD BUSINESS SCHOOL PUBLISHING